LAURENCE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

NINTH AND KENTUCKY STREETS LAURENCE, HANSAS

RALPH E. GRABER,

Principal

Mr. W. C. Simons

Journal-World

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "W.C."

That was a wonderful thing for you to do. I am referring to the treats that you provided for the members of our Junior High School "Pep" band. It was surely appreciated by them.

I can assure you that I am happy about it also. We take pride in our schools and when members of the community unite with us on certain projects, it is, we think, wonderfully fine personal and public relations.

Very sincerely yours,

Ralph E. Graber

302